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The adult male and female Purple Finches are so different, you might not even think them the same 

species. Interestingly, these two photos were taken in the same dogwood tree two years apart in 

Garrison, NY. I love how the adult male matches the fall leaves. He was photographed on October 15, 

2020. 

The pictures in this issue are by Ardith Bondi 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This purple finch, either a female or a first-year male, was photographed on October 23, 2022.  

 

If you would like to see your photographs highlighted here, send one or two pictures with a short 

paragraph to Sandy Sorkin & Rick Wright at MontclairBirdClub100@gmail.com. 
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